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[EXTERNAL] RE: Thanks for today

Fri 6/25/2021 8:58 AM

Dean Whalen,
 
Thank you for joining us. I appreciate your taking the time to learn about the process and the
great relationship LPC has built with State Fire Training. Please feel free to reach out at any
time.
 
Be well,
 
Caryn R. Petty, MA, Deputy State Fire Marshal III/PM
State Fire Training, Regional Coordinator
The Office of the State Fire Marshal

2251 Harvard Street, Suite 400
Sacramento, CA 95815
(916) 662-0611 mobile
Caryn.Petty@fire.ca.gov
 
“The ultimate role of a firefighter is to leave a mark on the system, not just a memory.” – Chief Ron
Coleman
 
 
 
From: Kristina Whalen <kwhalen@laspositascollege.edu> 

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 11:29 AM

To: Petty, Caryn@CALFIRE <Caryn.Petty@fire.ca.gov>

Subject: Thanks for today
 

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution.

Deputy Petty,
 
Thank you for the thorough review of the draft accreditation report. As I stated as I signed off, I
really appreciated being able to listen and learn today. Since we are at a transition point with
discipline personnel (and the dean is interim), it was helpful to take detailed notes for myself.
 
My thanks,
 
Kristina
Kristina Whalen, Ph.D 
Vice President, Academic Services
3000 Campus Hill Drive | Livermore, CA  94551
Office: 925.424.1103 
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